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Purpose & Scope: 
 
As part of the 2013-2014 District Initiatives, the Board requested informational academic 
program reviews once each semester.  The scope of these presentations is intended to provide the 
Board with a broad overview of particular academic programs or areas and is not intended to 
serve as a program evaluation.   
 
Program Review:  
 
The focus of this presentation is Glenbrook Evening High School.  Dr. Frank Santa will present 
information regarding the history, mission, current structure, and challenges facing GBE.  In 
addition, as part of his doctoral research, Dr. Santa conducted a follow-up study of GBE 
graduates from the years 2000-2010.  Sixty former GBE students participated in the study.  
Findings, recommendations and changes being implemented to address graduates’ feedback will 
be reviewed. 


